USC Adventure Photography YWCA Bldg., University Park Los Angeles, Ca. 90089-0051 (213) 743-7084 M-F 10-4:30

September 15, 1987

Kathleen Jones 2860 Halcyon Rd. Arroyo Grande, Ca. 93420

Dear Kathleen,

We spoke yesterday about my planned trip with a group of photographers, sponsored by the University of Southern California. I thought you might like to see some information about the outing. If the trip looks a little like a Sierra Club outing, it's because I've been a Sierra Club leader for about 14 years.

I forgot to mention to you that I talked the Santa Barbara Museum of Natural History into co-sponsoring the trip with USC. They've got one of their members going, so far. I believe we'll have close to 20 people, including the three instructors/trip leaders.

Hope you are feeling better, and I look forward to saying hello if at all possible sometime after my arrival on Thursday afternoon, next week.

Sincerely,

Dave Wyman